DAVIS DEMOCRATIC CLUB OFFICER ELECTION RESULTS

March 6, 2018

Just to let everyone know, the next event on the Davis Democratic Club calendar is the Champagne Brunch which is usually on a Sunday in June.  Please keep that date in mind.  The price for this event has yet to be determined.  The board is working on that event and trying to get a speaker who represents us at the State or Federal level.  

We thank all of those that showed up to the meeting, especially the non-board members that were needed to count the ballots.  There were 25 people that attended the election and voted.  These people included club members Betsy Marchand and Mariko Yamada, who were the designated ballot counters.  I was told that everyone enjoyed the food, which was Italian cuisine, though next time we need to order more vegetarian pizza.

The results of the election are:

President - Stephen Souza

Vice President - Rick Gonzales

Treasurer - Ameer Alsawaf

Recording Secretary - G Richard Yamagata

Corresponding Secretary:  Giles Giovinazzi 

Publicity Chair:  Elizabeth Oramas Diaz

Mambership - Ellie Fairclough

[These people are elected to the Executive Board of the DDC.  There are three other board members on the Executive Board and they are the DDC club newsletter editor, the DDC immediate past president and the DDC past president.  The people in those respective positions are Carl Schmid, Arun Sen, and Bob Bockwinkel.]

